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Inquiry into the Victorian Government’s response to the COVID-19 Pandemic 

On Wednesday 29 April 2020, the Public Accounts and Estimates Committee agreed to:  

Review and report to the Parliament on: 

a) the responses taken by the Victorian Government, including as part of the National Cabinet, to 
manage the COVID-19 pandemic and  

b) any other matter related to the COVID-19 pandemic  

up to each reporting date of the Committee. 

The Committee is to report to Parliament: 

a) on or before 31 July 2020 and 31 October 2020 

b) or such other date/s as the Committee decides. 
 


